lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
May 2, 2021
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
TODAY

9:30AM

Pastor Jake Porter



Exodus

"The Lord, the Lord..."
Offerings:  General Fund & Building Fund
10:45AM
Sunday School & Catechism – final day
There will not be a normal meeting but there will be an ice cream social for anybody from the church that is able to attend.  We hope to see everyone there!
5:30PM

Pastor Jake Porter - Ask the Pastor
Offering:  Jehovah Jireh Ministries
6:15PM
      Rooted (Grades 6-8) - last meeting
Dinner with the movie Overcomer (this movie goes with the Bible study they have been doing all year).  Bring a comfy chair and come watch a great movie!
Note the extended time and have your student arrive at 6:15PM so we can eat and watch the entire movie.
NURSERY
Today:
Gale Krikke, Logan Kooienga,


Melissa & Ava Steen
Next Sunday:
Becky Velthouse, Jack Vander Ploeg,




Emma & Lauren Wiechel
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP
Today:


Jessica & Riley Den Hartigh
Next Sunday:
Judi Van Dyke, Cathy Dykstra
THIS WEEK
WEDNESDAY
MAY 5

7:00PM


Bible study group – Adult Ed Room
THURSDAY

MAY 6


7:00PM


National Day of Prayer Service - Messiah
NEXT SUNDAY – MAY 9, 2021
9:30AM

Mother’s Day
Pastor Jake Porter - The Tabernacle
Offerings:  General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance
4:20PM

Crossroads End-of-the-Year Bash!
Final Crossroads for the year

Go-karting and dinner at Grand Rapids Grand Prix.  Cost is $10 (includes dinner and at least 3 races), students who RSVP'd should meet at church at 4:20PM.
No evening service at Immanuel.
THANKSGIVING
Happy birthday to Joan Knot who will celebrate on May 5!
The Education Committee would like to thank all of the volunteers that have given their time and talents to serve our youth this year!  We appreciate the many volunteers who have made an impact by being Sunday School teachers, Cadets and GEMS leaders, and Rooted and Crossroads small group leaders.  Thank you!! 
Presidential Estates Update

Thank you to all who helped out with last week’s food distribution.  We are thankful to God for allowing us to serve HIM by serving food to 45 families this month.
If you feel called to become part of this on-going ministry, please contact Brian Wigger or John Dykstra Sr.  We can always use more help - both at the distribution, as well as prayer support.
We are also looking to purchase an enclosed trailer to help facilitate our community outreach.  Please contact John Dykstra Sr if you know of one for sale.

PRAYER REQUESTS

Michelle Butterworth (District #2) - chemotherapy
Laurie Kooienga (District #8) – stem cell transplant recovery

Sharon Ondersma (District #4) – M.S.

Pete Van Rijs (District #7) – durable cancer remission

Homebound:  Kay Alsum, Clarence Pohler, Adaline Lems
Staff:  Pastor Jake Porter
Missionaries:  Rev Cal & Jamie Hofland,



   Resonate Global Mission
Young Adults:  Karrington Huberts, Riley Kooienga,

     Abigail Postma
Military:  Major Ron Thenn – Army (Hawaii)
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
No Evening Service on Mother’s Day

There will be no evening service at Immanuel next Sunday, May 9.
Rooted & Crossroads Schedules
Please note changes to original schedules:  Rooted will not meet on May 16 and Crossroads will not meet on May 23.
Rooted End-of-the-Year Bash at Gulkers
6048 N Cove Ct.
   Sunday, May 23 @ 6 - 8:30PM

Dinner, tubing, fishing, hot tub, basketball, yard games, swimming (weather permitting).  Kids should bring their suits, towel and fishing gear.
We hope to see everybody there and please note the 6PM start time!
Hand2Hand

For the month of May we are collecting canned chicken and peanut butter.  Donations may be placed in the cart in the FLC foyer.  Thank you for your support of the Hand2Hand ministry!

Education Committee Members Needed
We need 1-2 members to help shape the future of our youth.  All ages welcome and encouraged to help brainstorm ways for our youth to be involved at Immanuel.  If you are interested, please contact Holly Bayle (hbayle@gmail.com).
College Graduates

We’d like to honor all college graduates - so if your son or daughter is graduating from college, please email the church office (office@immanuelcrc.com) with the graduate’s name, college, and the exact degree they have received.  

Immanuel Men’s Softball

Softball season is just around the corner, and Immanuel is fielding a men's team again this year.  The league is open to guys 18 and over.

If you've played with us before, we'd love to have you back.  If you haven't played on our team before - or never played before - we'd love to have you join us too.  If you're interested, or would like more information, please contact Eric Miedema (616-215-8425).

National Day of Prayer Service – Messiah CRC
First CRC & Messiah CRC have invited Immanuel members to their service this Thursday, May 6, at 7PM at Messiah CRC.  
FINANCIAL UPDATES

April 25, 2021

General Fund

$2,068
General Fund Year-to-Date
Received
      
$492,402
Budget Goal

  546,361
Over (Under)

   (53,959)

Budget received – 90%

Fiscal year – July 1, 2020 – June 30, 2021

To fulfill our 2020/21 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,706 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.

Contributions to Immanuel can be made in these ways:
· At our worship service
· Mail a check to the church address
· Auto-giving through your bank
May Corners Offering – SELAH Domestic Abuse Group
SELAH is a ministry that addresses the needs of women experiencing the effects of domestic abuse.  SELAH meets weekly and covers topics such as:  Power and Control, Dynamics of Abuse, Verbal and Emotional Abuse, Characteristics of Abusers, Effects of Domestic Abuse on Children, and Trauma.
SELAH also provides support to each participant and continues to walk alongside them as they make decisions for their situation.  Domestic abuse is not limited to only violence and includes so much more!  One in three women experience it in their closest relationships.
If you would like more information about SELAH or would like to join, please email selah.empowers@gmail.com or call 616.510.6305 or, reach out to Pastor Jake or Lisa Jongsma (616-550-0994).
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
There will be a blood drive on Friday, May 14, from 11:30AM - 5:15PM at Hillcrest C.R.C.  You may schedule an appointment by calling 1-800-REDCROSS or go online to RedCrossBlood.org.  A donor card or driver's license is required for I.D.  Donors must be 17 years old or older and weigh at least 110 lbs.  Michigan law permits 16-year-olds to give with written parental consent.  
Unity Christian Golf Outing

We invite you to join us at the Unity Christian Golf Outing being held on Monday, June 7 at Sunnybrook Country Club.
This event will feature a morning and afternoon flight, and many sponsorship opportunities are available to help support this golf outing.  We currently have several morning slots available and afternoon slots are becoming more limited.
Funds raised at the outing will benefit Unity Christian Athletics and the Education Foundation.  Further details on the event and a link to the online registration can be found at https://unitychristianathletics.org/main/adnews/ID/53433434 or contact the athletic office at 669-1820.
Love INC Opportunities
· Are you or is someone you know seeking assistance?  Our Call Center is here for you!  We want to connect neighbors with neighbors and resources that are available to support you.  Reach out today with no strings attached at 662-3300 x 126 or callcenter@loveinthenameofchrist.org
· Serve Opportunities for Kids & Families!

Whether you want to take a service scavenger hunt around campus, help sort donations with our new extended hours after school, or sign up to help with fun summer sidewalk sales this summer, we have a spot for you and your family.  Take a non-committal tour to check it out.  Email:  volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org with questions or interest.
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